
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dudley Academies Trust 
Executive offices, Dudley College of Technology  

Priory Villa, 3a Ednam Road, Dudley, West 

Midlands, DY1 1HL 
Chair of Board of Trustees: Lowell Williams  

Chief Executive: Jo Higgins 

24/03/20  

 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

 

Re: Coronavirus update (COVID-19) #4 

 

First of all, I would like to thank you all for following the government’s advice and ensuring that your 

child remains safely at home #StayHomeSaveLives.  

 

Further to my letter dated 19/03/20 regarding the DAT Futures Programme, there have now been 

some changes given national developments. The programme will move to the Broadway campus of 

Dudley College of Technology from Wednesday 25th March 2020. As you will appreciate, numbers 

of learners accessing the programme are now very low.  

 

Should your circumstances change and you need your child to attend the DAT Futures Programme, 

please contact us via emailing info@dudleyacademiestrust.org.uk.  

 

I hope your child is accessing the relevant distance learning resources found on each academy 

website.  

 

I send you my very best wishes in these very difficult times. Stay safe and take care.   

 

Yours faithfully  

 
Jo Higgins 

Chief Executive  
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